
Home school 16th October 2020     Due Wednesday 21st October 2020 
School 
This week we have been finding out about Autumn. We went on an Autumn walk around school 
and collected Autumn things. We have mixed paint colours, made autumn pictures and described 
textures. In Literacy we have been reading the story of The Little Red Hen, retelling the story and 
writing the characters. In Maths we have been finding out which sets have more and fewer.  
Next week we will be thinking about harvest and naming fruits and vegetables. We will be 
continuing our work on The Little Red Hen. In Maths we will be looking about amounts that are 
the same, more than and fewer than a given number.  
Home 
Find out about what happens in Autumn and draw an Autumn picture. 
Thank you. 
 
 


